
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

Lakeside Primary Academy 
Sandy Lane 
Doncaster 
DN4 5ES 
 
Tel: 01302 368879 
Email: admin@lakeside.doncaster.sch.uk 
Website: www.lakesidedoncaster.com 
 

Safeguarding children is everyone’s responsibility. If you have any concerns, please telephone 01302 737777. 

          

 

 

Dear Parents/ Carers 
 
Our Eco Council have been very busy tidying up our school grounds on a weekly litter pick 
and the school grounds look great. We have been invited to take part in the great British 
Spring Clean, in conjunction with Doncaster Council Stronger Communities team.  
 
We would like to invite you to join your child on Tuesday 31st March 1pm-3pm to take part 
in a community litter pick.  
 
In order to help us establish how many people will be attending the event I would be 
grateful if you could complete the form below and return it to school.  
 
I look forward to seeing you all there.  
 
 
 
Sally Smith 
(SENDCO – Inclusion Manager) 
 
 

 
Name of Child: 
 
Class: 
 
Name of adult/ adults joining the event on Tuesday 31st March 1pm-3pm: 
 
* 
* 
* 
* 
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